
 

 

IQ   -   Adobe Flash Player End of Life  

Date:  December 1, 2020 

 

IQ uses Adobe Flash to render APC real time displays on the client.  

Removal of Adobe Flash will affect: 
 

• APC User Interface.  

Customers running these displays have the following options: 

1. Start using classic real-time displays, that do not require Adobe Flash. 

2. For Adobe Flash suggestions please see the reference to HARMAN in the link below. 

https://blog.adobe.com/en/fpost/2020/update-for-enterprise-adobe-flash-

player.html#gs.jzyaek 

3. Use another browser that supports Adobe Flash (for example, an open source browser: 
Pale Moon is expected to continue to support Adobe Flash for the foreseeable future). 
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